
Newsletter -  Spring Term Week 4

Friday 25th March 2022

Message from the Headteacher

Dear Parents and Carers

Doesn't it make a difference when the sun shines!  We have moved a lot of the
learning outside this week and some classes ate lunch outside today and
yesterday.

You may have noticed your son or daughter is singing a new song, doing a new
dance, or showing another new skill or talent, this is because they are preparing
for our Extravaganza on April 7th. Staff and students will be performing a range of

talents and we will also share art work and celebrate other achievements. Each site will hold their
own event and we hope to be able to invite parents and carers to watch, Covid and weather
permitting. Watch this space, we will be sharing information shortly!

Thank you so much to those of you who donated to our Comic Relief appeal. We have raised £116 so
far, which is above our target. If you wanted to donate but haven't yet got round to it, our link is here:
https://www.justgiving.com/fundraising/mabelprichardcomicrelief?utm_source=Sharethis&utm_mediu
m=fundraising&utm_content=mabelprichardcomicrelief&utm_campaign=pfp-email&utm_term=29047
89e352d45aeb1fd41797021995c

Have a wonderful weekend everyone. Just a reminder we break up at 1pm on Friday 8th April for
Easter.

Best wishes

Lucy
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Blue class

This week Blue Class started to practise for our performance and the theme
is Circus. We shall perform for the Secondary Site towards the end of term,
all learners are enjoying dressing up.

The children are also making fantastic progress when preparing their
breakfast. They are gaining more independence skills every day! We are all
very proud of you.

Preformal Pathway

We have had a fantastic week in the Preformal pathway. The sun has
shone all week for us and it has been lovely. We said goodbye to Molly
in drama this week and had a fantastic music therapy inspired session
using musical cues with the Piano and bells.

We also welcomed post 16 students from The Oxford Academy who
are doing weekly reading sessions with learners in the 14-19 pathways.
It was great to finally have guests in and build our community links.


